
Holmehill  Ltd 
 

Minutes of Meeting of the Board 
Tuesday 20 July 2010  

This meeting had been arranged to discuss our response to the Main Issues Report 
for the Stirling Local Development Plan, and in preparation for an Open meeting for 
members, to be held on 27 July, to finalise that response.  Routine matters will be 
discussed at the next scheduled Open meeting. 
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In attendance:  

Caroline Crawford, Steve Mason, David Prescott, Dave Topliff, Libby 
Hughes, Chris Spray. 

 

Apologies: Lorraine Stassin, Jean Marie Stassin, Rosemary Bland, 

 

MIR Response: 

There was discussion about the emphasis and tone of a letter of response.  
It was agreed that we should  

• restate our core objectives 

• recognise the favourable stance of Stirling Council in preserving 
Holmehill as open green space, and minimising housing 
development. 

• Totally oppose any building on the land owned by Allanwater 
developments 

• Express the view that any building on Bogside could jeopardise the 
landscape and access to Holmehill, both for wildlife and humans 

 

CS will draft 2 letters – one in response to MIR, one in response to Open 
Spaces Strategy.  He will then circulate to Board members for comments.  
When agreed, SM will circulate letter to all HH members, encouraging 
them to attend the meeting on 27 July, or to send in comments.  Also 
encouraging members to comment re MIR and Open Spaces Strategy on 
Stirling Councils website. 

 

CS will send copy of letters to DCC and DDT asking them to mention 
Holmehill in their response to MIR and Open Spaces Strategy 
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4 Date of Next Meeting 

At 7.30pm on Tuesday 27 July 2010 in Holmehill Annexe, Scottish 
Churches Houses.  LH sends apologies.  SM will collect key.                                                

 

  
 

LH  
 

 


